
From: Richard Krajewski [mailto:richard.krajewski@fpaa.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 8 August 2016 4:54 PM 
To: Chambers - Watson SDP 

Subject: Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award - classification - "Fire Technician" definition 

 
Associate to Senior Deputy President Watson, Ms. Maria Mally, 
 
Dear Ms. Mally, 
 
Contained in the summary of items concerned with the Building and Construction Industry, and in 
particular with respect to the Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers’ Award, reference remains to a Fire 
Protection Association Australia interest in the definition of the classification of “Fire Technician” 
(level 1 (d)). In early July an attempt to reach a consent situation with respect to this matter. As no 
consent was able to be reached, it was decided to not proceed with that matter. Accordingly, FPA 
will not pursue that item (Item #22). It is respectfully requested that this item be removed. 
 
Regards 
 
Richard Krajewski 

Workplace Relations Manager 

Fire Protection Association Australia 
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